
 

 

Registration Is Open 

www.SouthernMostCarShow.com 
Show is Free to the Viewing Public 

 

Open to Vehicles of all years - Cars / Motorcycles / Hot Rods / Modified 
 

Show will benefit the members of our Naval Forces stationed at the Key West Naval Air Station 
 

Spend Memorial Day Weekend in Key West with us!  Bring the family, have "fun in the sun", relax in the shade, 

and all the while, you'll be benefiting those that do so much for us, the members of our Military!  Throughout the 

weekend, there will be activities centered on the Sunday Car Show, you can participate only in the ones that you choose 

or venture out on your own.  When not in the Car Show, you will be able to leave your vehicle inside a secured and 

patrolled area of the base, and there will be a transportation ticket available so that you can get around town and to the 

planned events, with no need to be moving your vehicle. We have secured a LIMITED NUMBER of DISCOUNTED 

hotel rooms, which will go FAST and will only be available until 5/4/2012.  Pre-Registration REQUIRED. 
 

Show Registration - $40 per Vehicle 
 

Includes the Driver and up to 3 Guests to the following activities 

Welcome Reception / Orientation 

Sunday Car Show 

Live Band at Show 

FREE Club Tent to Clubs Participating (details on website) 

Goody Bag 

Trophies 

Door Prizes 

Dash Plaque 

50/50 Raffle 

Vendor Booths – Products and Food! 

Tour of Naval Air Station 

Tour of Coast Guard Ship 

Tour of any other Navy Ship if in Port and available 

Evening BB-Q 

Swim time at the beach 

Discount offers from local merchants and attractions 

Tour of Key West’s Night Life 

Mallory Square gathering for the Sunset Celebration 
 

 

 

This is the purpose and motivation behind this fund raiser 
Each October, the U.S. Navy commemorates the birth of the Navy (October 13th, 1775) by holding a Gala Birthday 

Celebration Ball, organized by the service members in the base.  They do not receive funding from any government 

source. To cover the cost of putting on the ball, they pay to attend the ball.  This year, the 237th birthday of the Navy, 

we are hoping to raise enough money to defray the cost for the personnel from the Key West Naval Air Station to 

attend the ball.  It is our sincerest wish that through the efforts of our volunteers, the donations from our sponsors and 

the show attendance by you, we can all make this happen. 
 

 

Information Contact: Oscar Castro (305) 467-8196 - - Oscar@southernmostcarshow.com 


